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2012  Pink Ribbon Riders® Limited Edition Arctic Cat Snowmobile  

Congrats.. to Roger Willm of  Zimmerman, MN.. winning the PRR limited edition 

Arctic Cat Snowmobile .. the sled raised over $9,000 for the cause! Thank you 

Arctic Cat Corporation for donating the sled .. and celebrating 6 years of support 

to the PRR!  

Roger is the president of the Outlaws Snowmobile Club in Minnesota that also 

heavily supports the mission of the Pink Ribbon Riders. We can not thank Roger 

and his club enough for all of their support. The Outlaw’s host an event in August 

called the Princeton Grass Drags.. Pink Ribbon Riders will be attending this year as 

one of the vendors, come by and visit us and many of the other great displays 

there that weekend. 

 

 

 


